From: Gregory Diaz <gdiaz@chipublib.org>
Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2019 9:13 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Official Travel Disclosure June 2019 ALA Conference 
 
Mr. Berlin:

I attended the ALA Annual Conference from 6/20 to 6/24  in Washington, DC  to offer a workshop on the subject of design thinking as a representative of CPL. My travel was paid for by the Chicago Public Library foundation.

Regards,

Greg Diaz
Librarian IV, Manager
South Chicago Branch
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